The Blood Centers of California are proud to announce and share the good news!

Houchin Community Blood Bank has been chosen as a Nonprofit of the Year – 2018 by Senator Jean Fuller of the 16th Senate District. They will be recognized by a resolution from the State Senate and Assembly for the outstanding work they do for the citizens of the 16th Senate District. 
Houchin will be honored in Sacramento on June 6th at the luncheon celebrating California Nonprofits Day. Greg Gallion, President/CEO will be joining 100 other nonprofit leaders throughout California at the luncheon to receive this award. 
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